
 
 
 

Notice to Customers of Prince George County in the neighborhoods of Jordan 
on the James, Eagle Preserve and Beechwood Manor 

 
 

Drinking Water Advisory 
Terminated 

 
On May 31, 2022, Customers of the Prince George County Water System were advised to use boiled 
tap water or bottled water for drinking and cooking purposes as a safety precaution.  This precaution 
was necessary due to recent construction activities that may have allowed bacteria to enter the water 
system.  
 

The notice applied to the following areas: 
 

Jordan on the James, Eagle Preserve and Beechwood Manor 
 
We are pleased to report that the test results from the lab indicated no contaminants are 
present in the water and it is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary for customers to take the 
recommended precautionary measures.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
Frank Haltom at utilities@princegeorgecountyva.gov or 804-722-8706 
 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, 
and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by 
hand or mail. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by Prince George County Utilities. 
Date:  June 2, 2022 
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